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Paul Cicio <pcicio@carbonleaf.net>
Wednesday, April 21, 2010 5:00 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
IECA Comments on CFTC Speculative Position Limits
IECA CFTC Position Limits 042110.pdf

Attached are the comments of the Industrial Energy Consumers of America on the Proposed
Speculative Position Limits.

Please confirm receipt.

Thank you.

Paul Cicio
President
Industrial Energy Consumers of America
1155 15th Street, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005
(O) 202-223-1661
(C) 703-216-7402
www.ieca-us.orq


